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Pasco County Schools

Kurt S. Browning, Superintendent of Schools
7227 Land O’ Lakes Boulevard » Land O’ Lakes, Florida 34638

i

Dear Parent/Guardian of : | First || Last | | Current Date |
In our continuing effort to communicate with parents/guardians regarding school bus stops, the Pasco District
Schools Transportation Services Department is providing this additional opportunity to confirm your child's bus

stop for the start of school on August 13, 2018.
Starting July 1, 2018, bus pass information will be updated for the upcoming 2018 — 2019 school year in the

District’s student information system, myStudent.

After July 1, 2018 please take a moment to confirm the stop location listed in myStudent is the stop your child
intends to use at the start of the 2018-2019 school year.

If the information is correct, you do not need to do anything.

If this information is incorrect, please contact the school or your Transportation Compound below prior to
August Ist so it can be corrected. There will be NO new bus stops added after August Ist. If your child does not
have bus transportation arranged prior to the August 1st deadline, you will need to choose the closest existing
stop, or you will have to provide your child's transportation to and from school for the first 10 days.

Remember that this information is for the 2018 - 2019 school year, which begins August 13, 2018. If you move
from your current address, please be sure to notify the front office at your child's school immediately. Our goal
is to provide your child with the safest transportation service possible. Accurate information in our database will
help keep students safe and assist in avoiding delays at the start of the new school year.

While our goal is to limit ride times to one hour or less, if your child is enrolled in a specialized program such as
ESE, McKay, 504, SIT/Homeless, NCLB, 1B, Gifted, Cambridge, OSP, High School Academies, Magnet
Programs, Cyesis, Alternative School, or SOS, there may be a ride time exceeding one hour.

Should you have questions about your child's bus stop location for the coming year, or if there are any other
school bus transportation questions, please feel free to contact us at one of the following Transportation
Compound phone numbers provided below.

The Transportation Services web site might also help with general questions and information. Visit us at:
http://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/transportation/

We look forward to a great start of the new school year.
Regards,

Gary Sawyer
Director of Transportation Services

Important Phone Numbers

Central Compound ' East Compound
(Land O' Lakes, Lutz, and Wesley Chapel Area Schools) (Dade City Area Schools)
(727) 774-0520, (813) 794-0520, (352) 524-0520 (727) 774-0560, (813) 794-0560, (352) 524-0560
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Northwest Compound Southeast Compound
(Hudson, and Port Richey Area Schools) (Wesley Chapel, and Zephyrhills Area Schools)
(727) 774-0540, (813) 794-0540, (352) 524-0540 (727) 774-0500, (813) 794-0500, ’(352) 524-0500
- West Compound ‘ South Comand
(Holiday, New Port Richey, and Port Richey Area Schools) (Land O'Lakes, Odessa, and Triinity Area Schools)
(727) 774-0400, (813) 794-0400, (352) 524-0400 | (727) 774-4410, (813) 794-4410, (352) 524-4410
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